
 

Memorandum  

To: Mayor and Council  

From: Barbara Monticello 

Date: 1/21/2021 

 
Attached is the section from January’s Council Meeting that outlined the openings and included any of the 

applications/resumes that were sent to me. Unless anyone else received applications/resumes and did not forward 

them to me, then this should be everything. 

Planning Board 

There is one regular spot open on the Planning Board. In speaking with the alternate of that board, Randy Smith, he 

expressed interest in moving to the regular seat. In addition, Gary Wright, submitted an application for the spot on the 

Planning Board as did David Neely.  

You can choose one person for the regular seat and up to two people as alternates for this board  

Board of Adjustment 

There are two regular spots open on the Board of Adjustment. The alternate, Bill Ryan, moved out of Pineville so he 

is not eligible to move to a regular spot on this board.   

There was only one interested person that submitted an application to be on this board and that was Jim Knowles 

(who is also on the Planning Board).  That still leaves one regular seat open and up to two alternate spots open on 

the Board of Adjustment. 

Arts and Science Council 

Greg Record had to resign as he moved out of town leaving one spot available on this board. I received a resume for 

this spot from Claire Jenkins expressing interest in being on this board.  Additionally, Ann Parker had received her 

resume as well and contacted me to say she was a good candidate for this spot. You are all aware of the rest.  

 


